Are you a primary care provider?

Consider participating in a short online research study!

This research study examines how primary care providers make decisions on performing cervical cancer screening in women with Intellectual and developmental disabilities (I/DD).



Are you eligible to participate?

- Must be a Primary Care Provider (PCP)
 - MD/DO, PA, NP or Midwife who lives and practices in the United States
- With a specialty in one of the following areas:
 - Family Medicine, Internal medicine, OB-GYN, or Midwifery
- If you have any additional questions about the study, please reach out to Michele Lee at Michele.Lee@nau.edu

Time Estimate:

10 minutes

Participants will receive:

· Compensation for their participation

Please use the following link to access the survey!

https://qualtrics.nau.edu/jfe/form/SV8cfz1F71TbGkZee

*Survey will close on October 13th

